
Madam Chair Carlson-Van Dort, Members of the Board 

  The Board recently picked up ACR 1 at its work session. It has come to our attention that it will be 
considered at the AYK meeting in January. Scheduling the meeting at this time directly conflicts with the 
SAP tanner fishery.  We respectfully ask that you consider scheduling this action for the Chignik / Alaska 
Pen meeting in February, as the majority of participants in the North Pen. Dungeness Fishery will be 
available at that time and may participate in the Board process. 

  Thank you for your consideration, 

 Kiley Thompson 

Area M seiners Association 
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